
Mountain View Middle School 
“Where Everybody is Somebody” 

645 Mitchell Road     Blackfoot, Idaho 83221 
Office:  (208) 785-8820 

             Fax:  (208) 785-8823 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to welcome you and your students back to Mountain View Middle School for the 2025–
2026 school year! Our faculty and staff are eager to begin another year of learning, growth, and school 
spirit. Below are the important details for our first week of school: 

First Day of School – Monday, August 25, 2025 

• 7th Grade Only will attend on this day. 
• Faculty and staff will work closely with students to help them transition smoothly into middle school. 

o Learning how to use lockers 
o Practicing moving between classes every 60 minutes 
o Understanding “Flex” time, where students can get extra help from teachers or go outside for 

activities 
o Lunchroom procedures 
o Learning which bus to ride to and from school 

• School will dismiss two hours early at approximately 2:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, August 26, 2025 

• Both 7th and 8th Grade students will attend. 
• There will again be a two-hour early release. 

Wednesday & Thursday, August 27–28, 2025 

• Both 7th and 8th grade students will attend. 
• Each day will follow a two-hour early release schedule. 

Back-to-School Assembly 

• On Thursday, August 28, we will close out the week with a fun and exciting Back-to-School Assembly to 
celebrate the new school year. 

Looking Ahead 

We are so proud of our students and grateful for your continued support. Our staff is dedicated to 
helping every student succeed academically and socially. Together, we will make this school year a 
wonderful experience for all. 

We can’t wait to see our new 7th graders on August 25 and welcome back our 8th graders on August 26! 

With appreciation, 
The MVMS Administration, Faculty, and Staff 
Mountain View Middle School 


